
From: Gerard Neely [maiIto:gneeIv~nextilitv.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 10:00 AM
To: Goyette, David
Cc: Wiesner, David K; kschmid~nextility.com
Subject: Re: DM 15-300 Nextility, elec agg or CEPS? mit

Good Morning David,

We intend to apply as an electric aggregator. Thank you and I deeply apologize for the
confusion.

Best wishes,
Gerard

On Tue, Aug 18, 2015 at 9:51 AM, Goyette, David <David.Goyette~puc.th.gov> wrote:

Gerard,

In your cover letter for Nextility, Inc.’s filing (attached), received by the Commission on
8/10/20 15, you state that you are submitting an application for a competitive electric power
supplier (CEPS) license. However, based on the check you submitted for the filing, $250-,
which is the fee charged for an initial electric aggregator registration, and the form and responses
you provided with your application, which are consistent with those required for an electric
aggregator registration, Nextility’ s filing appears to be for an electric aggregator
registration. Just to be sure, however, please respond by indicating the purpose of the application
(if it is for an electric aggregator registration or for a CEPS license).

Thank you.

David Goyette

Utility Analyst III

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

603.271 .6326(voice)

603.27 1.3878(fax)


